
From: Ewen Stewart <estewart@azuramanagement.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 6:56 AM
To: Ivano Cecchini <icecchini@sd43.bc.ca>
Subject: License Agreement

Good Morning
Can you let me know timing of License Agreement. I need to report to MOE when I can get fencing installed. Contractor
needs a day notice at least.
Thanks

Sent from my iPad



From: "Cecchini, Ivano" <ICecchini@sd43.bc.ca>
Date: December 6, 2017 at 6:57:58 PM PST
To: Ewen Stewart <estewart@azuramanagement.com>
Subject: RE: License Agreement

Hi Ewen,
My apologize.  I am just getting  to my desk from meetings all day today.  I am out of the office until Monday, but we
should be able to sign the licence early next week.  I will forward it to you and then we can arrange a time.  I would plan
for the fence to go up the following week if that works just to be on the safe side.
Ivano



From: Ewen Stewart
Sent: Friday, December 8, 2017 7:46 AM
To: Cecchini, Ivano <ICecchini@sd43.bc.ca>
Subject: Re: License Agreement

Thanks Ivano
We are getting a lot of pressure from MOE. Please get me the license agreement as soon as possible.

Sent from my iPad



-----Original Message-----
From: Cecchini, Ivano <ICecchini@sd43.bc.ca>
Sent: Friday, December 8, 2017 7:46 AM
To: Ewen Stewart <estewart@azuramanagement.com>
Subject: Automatic reply: License Agreement

I am out of the office until Dec 11th. Please contact me once I return. For urgent matters please contact reception at 604
939-9201 and the receptionist will direct you to the appropriate person.


